DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

August 2, 2023



Tyrone Cecil Malloy, MD 375 Ralph McGill Boulevard NE Unit 1707 Atlanta GA 30312

Dear Dr. Malloy:

Our office is in receipt of your application for a Physician license. A review of your file indicates the following is needed to complete your application:

 Certification of Post-Graduate Medical Education form completed by the program director after completion of 1 year of the program.

We currently do not have a completed background check. If you have not done so already, please make sure that you have sent fingerprint card(s) to the Nebraska State Patrol along with the \$45.25 processing fee. Payment can be made with check or money order and mailed with your fingerprint cards or can be paid online at the following website: www.ne.gov/go/nsp

The State Patrol's office Indicates they are pending payment of the processing fee.

Please be aware that standard processing time in 6-10 weeks for the background check. We ask that you refrain from contacting the Patrol regarding status of prints.

According to the National Practitioner Data Bank (NPDB), there is a malpractice complaint on or around 3/20/1998, 12/22/1998, 7/8/2003, 9/3/2004, 7/16/2007, 1/8/2009, 3/25/2014, 10/20/2014, 10/20/2014, 5/12/2015, and 8/14/2015. We are needing the following:

- 1. Court documents, malpractice documents, lawyer documents, etc. anything pertaining to the malpractice claim.
- 2. A letter, in your own words, that describes what happened during the Incident(s).

A final review of your application for licensure eligibility will not occur until the above referenced materials are received. All supporting documentation required to complete your application must be submitted within 90 days of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Heather Ord | Health Licensing Specialist

Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services OFFICE 402-471-2118 | FAIC 402-742-8355

DHHS.ne.gov | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

Heather.ord@nebraska.gov